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We are a radio-controlled (RC) aircraft club in Southern Arizona. Our club was formed in 
January,1984 by seven men in response to an ad placed in the Green Valley News. At the present 
time, there are more than 70 members. 
 
Our purpose is to further the sport of radio controlled model aviation. Our members fly electric, nitro, 
and gas-powered planes and aero-towed gliders.  We don’t have multi rotor or helicopter facilities.  
We provide and maintain two flying sites in the Green Valley area:  
 

FICO is a flying field within the Pecan Groves that we use with permission from the owners. 
Twin Buttes is a field that we lease from Freeport-McMoRan Copper & Gold Inc. 

 
Members fly nearly every morning at the FICO field, weather permitting. The busiest days of the 
week are Wednesday and Saturday. 
 
Club meetings are held at 7:00 PM on the second Monday of each month in the Recreation Center of 
the La Posada retirement community in Green Valley. Visitors are always welcome at the meetings. 
 
Membership is required in the Academy of Model Aeronautics (AMA), the governing body that issues 
club regulations and liability insurance. AMA yearly dues are $75 (19-65) or $65 (65 or older). This 
includes the monthly magazine, “Model Aviation”. The AMA web site is: www.modelaircraft.org 
 
Green Valley RC Flyers dues are $80.00 per calendar year. 
 
Our club web site is: www.greenvalleyflyers.com 
 
For additional information about our club or directions to our flying fields, please email us at: 
GVRCFlyers@aol.com 
 
You may also contact one of the following club officers: 
 

President Jim Trimbell 520-648-1526 jtrimb1932@aol.com 
Vice-President Phil Korth 520-399-5359 korth836@gmail.com 
Treasurer Frank Hite 520-305-4969 fhite18@gmail.com 
Secretary Jerry Case 520-310-9562 gcase1944@aol.com 
Safety Coordinator Ken Fleshman 520-648-4393 kfleshman6205@gmail.com 
Field Safety Officer 

 
 
 


